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MISSISSAUGA — Trillium Health Partners hosts its annual general meeting
tomorrow at the Queensway Health Centre.

The meeting will be an opportunity for members of the public to learn about some of the accomplishments achieved by the
hospitals over the past year, work that has been done to improve patient and family-centred care and plans for the coming
year.

The meeting will include board chair Alan Torrie, president and CEO Michelle DiEmanuele and guest speaker Dr. Michael
Sherar, president and CEO of Cancer Care Ontario.

The meeting starts at 5 p.m. at Queensway Health Centre's Trillium Way. Free parking is available in the east parking lot.

It's open to the public and will be streamed live at trilliumhealthpartners.ca (http://www.trilliumhealthpartners.ca).
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